
WLMS Newsletter, September 27, 2019 
 

We have 36 percent of our students who still need to have their Family File Emergency Card updated for 

the 2019-2020 school year. Students will not be able to participate in field trips or after school 

activities if this is not updated. Parents, please take care of this as soon as possible.  Here is the link 

www.hcpss.org/connect If you need any assistance with your Family Emergency File Card, please 

contact our front office or guidance at 410-313-6960, and they will be happy to assist you. 

 

Upcoming important dates: 
Oct. 7 – MOD Pizza fundraiser – supports 6th grade Outdoor Ed 
Oct. 9 – Schools and Offices Closed 
Oct. 15 – Fall Band Concert 7:00pm @ WLHS 
Oct. 18 – Professional Work Day – Schools Closed for Students 
 
See our website for the complete calendar http://wlms.hcpss.org 
 
WLMS is sponsoring a Yankee Candle Fundraiser to support our staff and student activities.  Check out 
our website for more information.  
 
Did your child forget to bring in picture money today?  We will accept picture money envelopes through 
Wednesday, 10/2 for pictures taken today.  We do not have a date yet for student picture retakes or 
students who were absent.  See our website for additional information. 
 
Credit Bearing High School Courses Taken in Middle School: 
In the past, students taking high school credit-bearing courses have not been aware of the October 1 
deadline to withdraw from such a course without a "W" appearing on their high school transcript. We 
just want to make sure all our students and families are aware of the policy and the coming deadline.  
Please see our website for more information. 
 
Reminder to Complete or Renew Your FARMs Application – See our website for details. 
 

The BSAP Saturday Math Academy will begin again on October 5.  The sessions will be held at OMHS 
from 9-12.   See our website for more information. 
 
The Council of Elders Community Academy is holding its first session Effective School and Home 
Communication on October 12 from 9-11:15 at Oakland Mills Middle School.   
 
What is Restorative Justice?  Come find out on Monday, October 7th from 6-9pm at WLHS.  See the 
attached notice.  
 

Please visit the Community News and Programs page at 

https://www.hcpss.org/community-news-and-programs/ for announcements of upcoming events and 

programs sponsored by non-profit organizations. 
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